
 

Our transition timeline outlines what 
you can expect from our Nursery: 

Nursery application forms can be collected from the school office or by accessing our admissions 
page online. Once your application has been returned to school, your child’s name will be added 
to our Nursery waiting list. Children can be added to the Nursery list any time before their 
Nursery start date. During the academic term before your child is due to start Nursery, the 
school office will contact you to confirm whether you still require a Nursery place. At this point, 
you will be asked for a preferred option choice. Once places have been allocated, we will     
contact you with your child’s option choice and transition details. This marks the beginning of 
your child’s Nursery journey!  

You will be invited to collect your child’s 
Nursery pack from the school office. The 
pack contains an ‘All About Me’ booklet, 
a transition story booklet and a log in 
for our online learning platform, Seesaw. Children are 
encouraged to access these resources to start interaction 
with staff. These resources are also shared with local 
childcare providers so your child can access content in 
their alternative setting.  

We offer ‘stay and play’ visits on an evening before your 
child starts Nursery. This is your opportunity to come 

into Nursery with your child to meet the team and spend 
time with other new starters. These visits are the perfect 

opportunity to look around the provision and ask any 
questions you may have. Staff use these visits to get to 
know each child and this helps us plan our provision for 

your child’s start date.  

There will be a final visit in the days before 
your child starts Nursery. You will be    
invited to book a place to attend a 45   
minute visit with a small group of children.   
Sometimes, children choose to wear their 
school uniform for this visit although this is 
not an expectation. At this point, your 
child will be able to see where their peg is 
in the cloakroom and they will join in with 
some classroom experiences such as snack 
time and tidy-up time! 


